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Telephone: 0151-9248661       

Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk 

Website:www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com  
School Mobile Contact Number for Absence Reporting: 07860 003244 (text only) 

 

 

 

Reception 

We are looking forward to welcoming Reception children and staff back on 

Monday. 

 

Year 3 Swimming Lessons 

Due to the new Government restrictions we have had to cancel Year 3 

swimming lessons. We will inform you if anything changes. Thanks 

  

Covid Email 

If your child or household member is having a Covid test please email an alert 

email covidalert@gcp.org.uk and again when you have received your results. 

 

Breakfast Club 

Please can you ensure all Breakfast Club payments are paid on the 1st of each 

month. Thank you. 

 

Fantasy Football 

Reminder that you need to sign up for the Fantasy Football league by 11.30am 

Saturday 17th Oct. 

 

Parenting 2000 

Parenting 200 are launching a free online zoom course starting on Tuesdays 

10am-12pm from 3rd November 2020. Youth Connect 5 is a free 5 week course 

for parents/carers of children and young people which aims to improve 

understanding of mental wellbeing. We look at how behaviour is linked to how 

we feel and how to build resilience and communication within the family. 

Please contact 01704 380047 to book. You will receive zoom link when 

accepted. Website www.parenting2000.org.uk. 

 

Young Minds 

Young Minds are launching a free Parent Webchat Service, if you need support 

looking after your child’s mental health. Please visit youngminds.org.uk for 

full details. 
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Diary Dates 

 

 

Mon 19th – 9am – 

4pm Year 2 ‘Catch 

up’ Parents 

Evening meetings 

 

 

Wed 21st – 3.30-

7pm ‘Meet the 

Teacher’ meetings 

 

 

Thurs 22nd Oct – 

school breaks up 

for half term 

 

 

Tues 3rd Oct – 

children return to 

school. 

 

 

 

 

 

School Nurse 

At present the 

school nurse can 

not do any face to 

face meetings but 

if you need any 

advice you can 

contact her on 

07775 009035 
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